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Headteacher’s Message 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope that you had a lovely weekend 
and enjoyed the additional Bank 
Holiday due to King Charles’ 
Coronation. 
 
Well done and Thank you! 
 
A huge well done to our Year 6 pupils 
who have completed their SATs tests 
this week.  They have been an absolute 
credit to our school by demonstrating 
maturity and resilience throughout the 
week.  We are so very proud of you! 
Thank you to our Year 6 parents too as 
we have had 100% attendance during 
this important week.  
Thank you to our PTA for providing a 
special breakfast for our Year 6s to 
enjoy and to Mr Wallace for coming in 
early to cook them.   
 
And finally, thank you to Year 3, 4 and 
5 for being so respectful of our Year 6s 
while they sit their tests. Well done 
Team Mill Rythe! 
 
School Dinners 
 
We have received notification that 
school dinners will be increasing by 20p 
from £2.80 to £3 per meal on 5th June.  
Please remember that accounts must 
be in credit to order a school dinner. 
 
Arts Trail Weekend 
 
This weekend the Arts Trail takes 
place. So, if you are looking for 
something to do with your children over 
the weekend, this might be an idea.  
There is a Hayling Island Arts Kids’ 
Trail where children can collect 
signatures from exhibitors to win a 
prize! There is also a children’s 
exhibition in the local library which runs 
from 13th May until 5th June. We are 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
  
 
13/14 May HI Arts Trail 
 
23 May Y5 Taster Day @ The 
Hayling College 
 
24 May PTA Sundown Cinema 
 
5 June Increase to £3 for School 
Dinners 

INSET DAYS 
5th June 23 
1st & 4th September 2023   

30th October 2023 

2nd January 202 

3rd Jun 2024 

 

House Points 
For the Week 

 
Hardy:  1010 
Nelson:  845 
Trafalgar: 1030 
Victory:  724 

delighted that we have been able to 
exhibit some of our very own art work. 
We are also very proud to have a 
member of our staff, Mrs Williamson, 
exhibiting over the weekend too!   
 
PTA Sundown Cinema 24th May:  
Matilda The Musical 
 
If you have not already purchased a 
ticket for this amazing event, please 
consider doing so.   It promises to be 
an amazing event.  A letter was sent 
out with details earlier this week.  
Please contact the office if you need 
any assistance. 
 
Free Books 
 
We have a large number of books 
ready for new homes.  These have 
been placed in crates just inside the 
gate.  Please help yourselves!  
 
Have a wonderful weekend and I look 
forward to seeing you on Monday 
 
Mrs Maxwell 
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